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Subject: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI LODR Regulations”) – News clarification 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
This has reference to your e-mail dated May 14, 2024, seeking clarification with respect to the 
recent news item which appeared in the Economic Times dated May 14, 2024 captioned “IndiGo 
in talks for 100 smaller planes as part of plan to widen regional network”.  
 
In this regard, please note the following: 
 
(a) We keep all our options open at all times in order to serve our customers and drive growth for 

our organization.  
 

(b) We would like to clarify that presently there are no (material) events which are required to be 
disclosed under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations. The Company is cognizant of its 
obligations and will duly inform the exchanges and furnish the required information as and 
when the need arises. 
 

 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
For InterGlobe Aviation Limited 
 
 
 
 
Neerja Sharma 
Company Secretary and Chief Compliance Officer 
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